The E.L. Cord Foundation
550 W. Plumb Lane, Ste B PMB#529
Reno, Nevada 89509
TELEPHONE (775) 323-0373
ELCFOUND@YAHOO.COM

December 8, 2020

Washoe County Sheriff's Department 911 Parr Blvd. Reno, Nevada 89512

Attention Valerie Moser, Fiscal Compliance Officer

Dear Ms. Moser,

The Board of Trustees of the E.L. Cord Foundation has approved an unsolicited grant to your organization and our check is enclosed for the amount of \$25,000. Please endorse this check exactly as it is made payable.

This grant is restricted to and is to be used only for the following purposes: Most Pressing Needs.

We are interested in your program and success and request that you acknowledge receipt of this grant. After the funds have been spent, a short letter advising us how the grant was used will enable us to comply with Nevada law on expenditure responsibility.

The Foundation has chosen your organization based on the merits and quality of your mission. We wish you all the best and hope this grant will assist you to carry out your programs and achieve your goals.

Yours Very Truly,

THE E.L. CORD FOUNATION

Joseph S. Bradley, Co-Trustee

Bill Bradley, Co-Trustee